
 

Pagina 1 di 1 

Moduli Elettronici e Componenti S.p.A. 

Via della Salute 34/1 -  40132 Bologna – Italy (P.IVA & CF IT 02015140375) 
Tel: +39.051.6418111 - Fax 051.6414342 - e-mail: info@mec-italy.com 

C.C.I.A.A. 245210 - TRIB.BO N.26779 

 

 

SCIP Database (ECHA) 
Substances of Concern in articles as such or in complex objects (Products) established under the 
Waste Framework Directive (WFD) 
 

 

Dear Customer, 

 

We would like to ensure you that MEC is continuously monitoring the requirements of European 

Chemical Agency (ECHA) and that MEC is proactive with its suppliers to verify the full compliance 

with ECHA regulations. 

 

Revising the Waste Framework Directive, ECHA is building a database of articles and complex objects 

that contain Substances of Very High Concerns (SVHC) greater than 0.1% w/w. The aiming is to 

support the circular economy to provide communications on those articles and products through the 

supply chain. 

 

In compliance with ECHA regulations, MEC has always worked with its suppliers to identify any 

article/product containing Substances of Very High Concerns (SVHC) greater than 0.1% w/w aiming 

to promptly inform you about this cases. 

 

Considering that MEC is solely a distributor and not a manufacturer, we do not have direct knowledge 

of the composition of the components and of the substances used during the manufacturing process. 

In the light of that, MEC has already solicited its suppliers to follow the process of data 

communication required by SCIP even if, considering the ever-changing SCIP declarations and 

ongoing discussion about possible simplifications for the notification process, we cannot provide 

details about the implementation. 

 

Anyway, we want to assure you that we will share all the information that our Suppliers will provide 

to us on this argument. 

Additional information about SCIP database can be found here: https://echa.europa.eu/it/scip-database 

 

MEC remains at your complete disposal for any further information or need assistance, through your 

normal sales contact. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
Cristiano Cobianchi 
CEO 
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